



PRINCIPAL'S BULLETIN



ST MONICA'S COLLEGE – A SCHOOL OF EDUCATIONAL ENTERPRISE SERVING CATHOLIC EDUCATION TODAY AND TOMORROW

Volume No. 31 Number 1

Thursday 21 January 2021

A WELCOME TO PARENTS



Dear Parents and Guardians,

Shalom Aleichem.

This is my warm welcome to you as we commence a new school year. Peace to You.

In this first Principal's Bulletin for 2021, I express my gratitude to all families who return their children to our College after such a tough year for all of us in 2020.

Equally, I welcome very warmly all families who commence their child's education at St Monica's College, either at Year 7 level or at an older year level having come from another secondary school.

The Principal's Bulletin is produced on a fortnightly basis, not in this form. This first edition is meant to express my greetings to parents and guardians as I promise you a year in which a sound and high standard of education is prioritised for your child (ren).

You will receive other introductory bulletins from senior staff members on specific topics before the year is on its way fully.

This letter I ask you to accept personally and see it as an invitation to you from me, as Principal, to enjoy a mutually positive association and relationship in 2021. I believe that a good year awaits us, and I commit myself, the staff and the students to achieving this.

God bless you and may our 2021 College Theme, Shalom, Anywhere You Go, be what strengthens and enlivens our College.

Brían Hanley College Príncípal